Inputs of the Permanent Mission of Romania to the UN Office in Geneva for the Secretary General’s report on human rights of migrants 
Following the Note Verbale referring to the resolution A/RES/76/172 on the Protection of migrants and the preparation of a comprehensive report entitled “Human rights of migrants”, we are pleased to convey Romania’s national authorities response to the OHCHR’s request which is the following:
The protection of migrants in Romania is in line with the European and international regulatory framework. Thus, the compliance with all procedural guarantees is ensured and there are no infringements of the rights of applicants for international protection as those of the kind referred to in resolution A/RES/76/172.

